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Dear Parents and Community Members, 

We wave good-bye today to Jane, after 28 years at Bournebrook.  Her family, old colleagues 

and governors joined us yesterday in a private and very special occasion.  We thank Jane from 

the bottom of our hearts for her dedication in setting Bournebrook children off on the right foot in 

life.  

We wish all of our year six children well as they move on to secondary school.  Life’s 

adventures await and we hope they take with them the values of Bournebrook.  Farewell also to 

other children moving on this year. 

May I also take this opportunity to thank staff, volunteers, governors and the Friends of 

Bournebrook for their hard work this year and thank parents for their continued support. 

I wish you all a happy and relaxing summer break. 

Alison Patchett 

 

 

Farewell to Staff 

As well as saying good- bye to Jane, we also 

wish Miss Hussain well as she leaves us.  Mrs 

Lawlor leaves to take up a new teaching position 

in Nuneaton and we thank her for the great work 

she has done in Elm class this year and last.  

Mrs Silverwood also leaves us and we thank her 

and wish her well in her new position. 

 

Welcome to the Bournebrook Family! 

We look forward to welcoming back Mrs Walsh, 

who takes up a position of Teaching Assistant in 

September.  Miss Marcantonio will be moving to 

Foundation Stage in September to cover 

maternity leave.  We also welcome Mrs Thorpe, 

who will be our Nursery teacher for the Autumn 

term. 

 

Well Done Wildlife Club! 

We have been awarded the Bronze Wild 

Challenge Award from the RSPB. We thank Mrs 

Manning for her work with the children. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dinners 

Dinners for September are available to book 

now. Educaterers have informed us that school 

dinners will cost £2.25 from September. 

 

Bournebrook Coats / Bags 

We will be placing an order at the end of 

September, so if you want to order a coat for 

your child, please let us know by 27th Sept. 

Willow, Elm and Cherry children need a 

BOOKBAG, not a rucksack for reading books 

and homework as rucksacks or other bags do 

not fit in the class storage system. 

 

Charitable Foundation Grants 

Application forms for the Fillongley Education 

Foundation, Avery’s Educational Foundation and 

The United Charity of William Avery and Others 

will be available at the school office until the 

closing date of October 4th. 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary 
 
Monday 2

nd
 September 2019 – Teacher Training Day 

Pupils back to school on Tuesday 3
rd

 September 2019 
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Bournebrook is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children. We expect all staff, 

volunteers and parents to share this commitment. 


